
MEDICAID
MANAGED CARE
INFORMATION

EVENT

An estimated 1.6 million Medicaid Beneficiaries in

North Carolina will transition to Managed Care on July

1st, 2021.

COME OUT TO LEARN AND GATHER MORE

INFORMATION ABOUT THE HEALTH PLAN

CHOICES AVAILABLE TO YOU.

WHERE: ROBERT A. WRIGHT HOKE COUNTY

AGRICULTURAL BUILDING - 645 E. PALMER RD

RAEFORD, NC 28376

WHEN: SATURDAY APRIL 24TH, 2021

10:00A - 2:00P

PRESENTED BY:

JOIN US FOR A 

 Hoke County Department of Social Services
&


